
	
	
	
	

	
	


Minchinhampton C of E Primary Academy
 World Book Day - Thursday 7th March

“Don’t forget!”
1 ‘Prop-up’ or ‘Dress-up’ - Children are invited to keep it simple this World Book Day and bring an item from home to represent a favourite book or character – e.g.  marmalade for Paddington, honey for Winnie the Pooh, a pack of cards for Alice in Wonderland, etc. If your child already has a costume, then they are welcome to wear that on the day.

2 ‘Where do you read’ display - Where does your child like to read: In a treehouse, under the table, on the Common? We are creating a photographic display in the library to show all the different places our children like to read.  Please send your photo to admin@minchschool.net 


Children will celebrate by:
Taking part in activities throughout the day, including Treasure Hunts, creating bookmarks and book crowns and completing their Readathon challenge - for which they will have lots of extra time to share books, read and be read to!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Fun family follow – up
World Book day Tokens - all children will receive a £1 World Book Day book token. This can be used to buy one of the £1 World book day books at most book shops and supermarkets. The token must be used by 31st March.


Visit https://www.worldbookday.com/ for information about the day, books and reading ideas.

We hope your children will have a very enjoyable time. Thank you for your help and support with the day.
(If you have any questions about the day, please contact Ms McCarron or Mrs Webb via the school office)

